Steven S. Choi, Ph.D., Mayor cityofirvine.org

City of Irvine, One Civic Center Plaza, P.O. Box 19575, Irvine, California 82623-8575 949-724-6233

September 9, 2015

The Honorable Glenda Sanders
Presiding Judge

Orange County Superior Court
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701

RE: City of Irvine Response to Orange County Grand Jury Report
“Irvine” Great Park: A Legacy Of Hubris?”

Dear Honorable Judge Sanders:

The City of Irvine respectfully requests an extension to respond to the Orange County
Grand Jury Report, “’Irvine” Great Park: A Legacy of Hubris?” by no later than October
30, 2015. Unfortunately, two of the five members of our City Council are unable to
attend all or most of our regularly scheduled meeting of September 22. We would
strongly prefer to have our full membership participate in what is sure to be a lengthy
and thorough discussion of the numerous issues raised by the Grand Jury.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact me or City Manager
Sean Joyce at 949-724-6249 if you have questions or if we can provide additional
information.

Sincerely,

e (el

Steven S. Choi, Ph.D.
Mayor

cc:  Irvine City Council
Peter Hersh, Foreperson
2015-16 Orange County Grand Jury
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701
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